
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 

DATE: September 11, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: 
Low-Income Utility Bill Assistance Program Update 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
During the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 budget process, staff discussed setting aside funding to set up a low-
income utility bill assistance program and the adopted budget includes this funding.  At the budget work 
session on April 12th, Council and staff discussed what a program might look like and that it would be for 
low-income qualified customers.  Staff has had discussions with Community Action of Washington County 
about administering the program.   

At tonight’s meeting, staff will provide the City Council with an update on these discussions and the 
proposed program. 

 


